
Marbling Night 
OSS/OSES Marbling Night was a huge success!!!  There were so 
many parents, staff members and students enjoying the diversity 
this campus has to offer.  The food was spectacular, as were the 

presentations! Parents and students also had chance to make their 
own art while relaxing their minds.  A special “thank you” to Ms. 
Aksu and her students for coming over to our campus for this 

event. Also “thank you” to Mr. Singleton, Ms. Reagan, Ms. Trujillo, 
Mr. Dag, Mr. Guler, Ms. Koc, Ms. Akin, the students, and the 

parents who made it a success!!! We look forward to seeing you 
during our next event!!! 

  


